[image: image1.jpg]0, lllll\\a ,»

AN



    

      PERMANENT MISSION


                           

             MISSION PERMANENTE
OF THE REPUBLIC OF SERBIA

                                         
      DE LA RÉPUBLIQUE DE SERBIE

           TO THE UNITED NATIONS



                                                       AUPRÈS DES NATIONS UNIES

      AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL           
                                                                                         ET DES AUTRES ORGANISATIONS

                  ORGANIZATIONS
                            I NTERNATIONALES

Working Group for UPR 
Interactive Dialogue on Report of Congo

November 2018

Mr. President,

The Republic of Serbia welcomes the presentation of the national report by the delegation of Congo. 


We commend all the activities by the authorities of Congo aimed at the implementation of the recommendations from the previous UPR cycle. 

Serbia particularly welcomes the confirmation of the important role of the National Human Rights Commission by the new Constitution from 2015 that includes also other human rights bodies.

We recommend Congo to continue taking adequate measures to reduce poverty and deprivation levels so that children could enjoy an adequate standard of living, particularly with respect to access to safe drinking water and sanitation, housing and education.


We wish Congo every success in implementing the recommendations of this cycle.            
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